
NON-CONFIDENTIAL MINUTES 
 

Readington Township Board of Education 

Personnel Committee Meeting 

January 29, 2018 

 

Dr. DeFabiis, Jason Bohm, Laura Simon, Melissa Szanto and Anna Shinn were present at the Personnel Committee 

meeting on January 29, 2018, and Ray Egbert participated by telephone.  The following matters were discussed: 

1. G&T 

Dr. DeFabiis updated the Committee on enrollment and staffing (timing of changes that will be 

implemented) for the G&T program.  He will be holding a parent meeting next week.     

 

2. Staffing    

 

Dr. DeFabiis updated the Committee on various staffing matters as well as enrollment projections for next 

year.        

 

3. Summer Enrichment 

 

Dr. DeFabiis updated the Committee on potential staffing for and timing of established program details for 

the summer enrichment program.     

 

4. Administrative/Personnel Issues 

 

The Committee received an update on an administrative matter affecting certain personnel within the 

district.     

 

 

 


